
QUESTION TAKEN ON NOTICE

SUPPLEMENTARY BUDGET ESTIMATES HEARING :  19 October 2015  

IMMIGRATION AND BORDER PROTECTION PORTFOLIO

(SE15/072) - Posters and Flyers - Manus Island - Programme 1.3: Compliance and 
Detention  

Senator Hanson-Young, Sarah (L&CA) written:

Were there any notices or flyers posted within the Manus camp that related to luggage 
allowances on aeroplanes?
- Who posted those notices?
- What flights Were they referring to?
- What was the purpose of these notices?

Answer:

Posters relating to luggage allowances on aeroplanes have been posted at the Manus 
Regional Processing Centre by Transfield Services.  

The purpose of the posters is to provide advice regarding luggage allowances for 
international flights.  
 
The posters do not refer to specific flights. The information is made available to those 
who have voluntarily opted to return to their home country or a country where they have 
right of entry.  


